Service Nova Scotia and Municipal Relations
Office of the Minister

PO Box 216, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada B3) 2M4  «  Telephane 902 424-5550 Fax 902 424-0581 « www.gov.ns.ca

NOV 1 © 2010

Peter Herbin

Co-Chair, Nomination Grand Pré Advisory Board
c/o Kings Regional Development Agency

35 Webster Street

Kentville, NS B4N 1H4

Gérald C. Boudreau, Ph.D.

Co-Chair, Nomination Grand Pré Advisory Board

c/o Kings Regional Development Agency

35 Webster Street

Kentville, NS B4N 1H4 M /

Dear Mylflerbin and R&B’Oudreau:

Thank you for your recent letter requesting support for the World Heritage nomination of Grand

Pré and Area. | know you are both aware of how much I value your work and the nomination
process.

Unfortunately, initiatives of this nature are not eligible under our programs at Service Nova
Scotia and Municipal Relations..

[ wish you every success for Nomination Grand Pré.

hould you have any questions, please contact Aileen Waller-Hebb, Director of Grants and
Programs at (902} 424-7414 or by email at wallerae(@gov.ns.ca.

Sincerely,

Ramona Jennex

cc Hon. Graham Steele, Minister for Acadian Affairs
Hon. Percy Paris, Minister of Tourism, Culture and Heritage/Economic and Rural Development
Hon. John MacDonell, Minister of Agriculture
Laura Lee Langley, Acting Deputy Minister of Tourism, Culture and Heritage
Alan Grant, Executive Director, Agriculture
Neal Conrad, Executive Director, Community and Rural Development
Vaughne Madden, Chief Executive Officer, Office of Acadian Affairs
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